
 
 

ML/DJS 
 
26 June 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As we head into a very busy last few weeks of the school year, I wanted to write to you 
to clarify arrangements for the end of this term. 
 
Students will finish for the summer holidays at lunchtime on Wednesday 17 July.  
Thursday 18 and Friday 19 July are INSET Days. 
 
On Wednesday, we will hold our usual Reward Assemblies, followed by a staggered end 
of the day, as follows: 
 
12:55 Year 10 leave 
12:55 Year 8 leave 
13:00 Year 9 leave 
13:00 Year 7 leave 
 
 
Returning in September: 
The first day of the new school year for students is Tuesday 3 September 2024. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
MR M LAWRENCE 
Headteacher 
 
 
 


